
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
 

Public Service Announcement: March 1, 2016 
Contact:  Kathryn Downs 

kdowns@glynncounty-ga.gov 
912.554.7412 

Massengale Parking lot closed for resurfacing  

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- The Public Works Department would like to notify the public that the 
parking lot at Massengale Park will be closed Wednesday, March 2 through Thursday, March 3 
for resurfacing.  The parking lot will reopen on Friday, March 4th.    
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